
 

 

 

 
 
Electronic Copy 
 
Ms. Ruth Treacy 

On behalf of GCHL LIMITED 
 
 
 

03 September 2021      Reg. No.: W0298-01 

 

Licence application from GCHL LIMITED for a facility located at Ballinderry, Carbury, Naas, 

County Kildare.  

 

Dear Ms Treacy, 
 

I refer to the EPA’s notice of 4 August 2021 requesting information in respect of your licence 

application and to your request of 31 August 2021.  

 

With a view to advancing this application for determination, the above mentioned 

information should be submitted to the EPA no later than 30 September 2021. 

 

Your prompt attention to this matter is requested. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 – 9160600 


